
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE                                                                        19TH DECEMBER 2022 

 

 

COMPETITION AND CONSUMER AUTHORITY FESTIVE SEASON CLOSURE 2022/23 

 

The Competition and Consumer Authority (CCA) offices in Gaborone and 

Francistown will be closed for the Christmas and New Year Holidays from Friday 

23rd December 2022.  

 

The Authority will reopen for normal business on Monday 9th January 2023.  

 

For emergencies during these period, members of the public can reach the 

Authority on the following WhatsApp numbers:  73616582, 73616584, 73616588. 

 

The Board, CEO and staff of the Competition and Consumer Authority wish all 

our valued customers happy and safe holidays. 
 

 


